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Comments: I would like to add my voice to those that oppose the expansion on Holland Lake Lodge onto public

land.  The sheer number of additional visitors that is predicted  to have an impact on Holland Lake can't be

accommodated in the Swan Valley.  It s an important wildlife corridor and the ecosystem surrounding the lake is

unique.  Holland Lake is well loved already and more visitors would really degrade the area.  Since neither

Seeley Lake nor Condon have then infrastructure for all these new visitors, then the Lodge will provide for them,

making even more money for themselves. It's not going to help the valley community  A thoughtful environmental

impact statement needs to be provided.  Once this property expands, the area will never be the same.  Thanks

for an opportunity to provide comment.


